

Principal: Ms. T. Thornton Vice Principal: Mr. S. Mycroft

Manor Green Primary Academy, Mancunian Road, Manchester, M34 7NS

Friday 13th March, 2020

Dear Parents / Carers,

Coronavirus

We are following Public Health England and DfE Guidance daily and are taking all the necessary hygiene precautions in our school. Our school remains open. If we are advised otherwise we will let you know immediately.

In the meantime, if you develop a high temperature or persistent cough seek advise from health care professions and self-isolate for seven days.

Yours sincerely, Ms T Thornton Principal

'Care, Share, Fair, Dare, Healthy & Happy'







